
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Durham Planning Board 
 

The Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, August 24, 2022, in the Council 

Chambers of Durham Town Hall, 8 Newmarket Road, Durham, NH, to consider the item below.  

The meeting starts at 7:00 p.m. and the hearing will commence sometime after that.   

 

Huddleston Hall Addition.  Main Street (next to Quad Way).  Opportunity to provide 

nonbinding comments on UNH project for partial renovations to the existing Huddleston 

Hall and a 3,500 addition on the westerly side of the building to create a new home for 

the University’s Honors College.  Presented pursuant to RSA 674:54. Ken Weston, 

University Architect. 

 

Board members will be gathering in person in the Council Chambers.  However, the Town 

will continue to offer Zoom video chat program to participate in the meeting.  The 

information to join Zoom can be found at https://www.ci.durham.nh.us/ 

boc_dcatgovernance/zoom-video-conference-meetings.  The file for the above application is 

available for viewing on the Town of Durham website www.ci.durham.nh.us/boc_planning.    
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